
 

ECO COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

TUESDAY 20 MARCH 2018 

 

 

 

 

Present:  

Reception Dehryn & Finlay 
Year 1 Corey & Maleah 
Year 2 At Grafham Water trip 
Year 3 Jessica 
Year 4 Louis & Sienna 
Year 5 Filip & Lacey 
Year 6 Kate 

 

 

Staff present: Mrs Huntington & Kim Lague 

Mrs Huntington welcomed everyone to the meeting and explained that the children would be designing 

posters today to let everyone in school know what should and should not be included in compost. 

Mrs H encouraged the children to design posters for specific areas in the school such as the staff room as well 

as for more general areas. 

The children were very enthusiastic and will be completing their posters at the next Eco meeting. 

 

 

 

Next meeting: Tuesday 24 April 2018. 


